
From: Michael Littlefair lytlefeara@gmail.com
Subject: Letter to Peter Dutton and Inspector General of Intelligence and Security - Michael Littlefair

Date: 12 March 2019 at 2:17 pm
To: jordan Lane jordan.lane@aph.gov.au

Jordan

Since sending a second, more detailed letter to the Inspector General of Intelligence and Security on 11 February, 2019, I have
had no further response from the Inspector. I dropped a copy of my last email to the Inspector off at Trent Zimmerman’s office. 

It doesn’t look like they are going to reply, so I am unsure of where to go from here.

I will be moving address next week from Milson’s Point to 11/38 Tranmere Street, Drummoyne, NSW 2047.

Regards

Michael Littlefair


